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Friday 13th October 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We can’t believe another week has come to an end, it’ll be half term before we know it! 

Curriculum 

The children have delved into the world of long multiplication this week, which at first proved tricky for some, but with 

resilience and perseverance the children have show confidence in this method. As always, times table practice at home 

will do wonders in helping to boost their confidence further with methods such as this. In English the children spent 

time researching and writing a non-chronological report about an animal of their choice and in Science, the children 

learnt about Carl Linnaeus and his classification system. They also enjoyed working on their Greek masks and creating 

their Christmas Cards to bring home! 

Christmas Cards 

This week, the children will have come home with a Christmas card they designed in class. Should you want to purchase 

any items with the design on, the form will need to be returned by Friday 3rd November at the latest. 

Class Assemblies 

A big well done to Kestrels who completed their class assembly this week-what an amazing job they did! We must also 

say a huge well done to all of Year 6 who have now completed their final class assembly at Worplesdon-how time flies! 

Coats and Jumpers 

Whilst we have been so lucky to have what feels like a bit of an extended Summer, it is now definitely getter colder 

and the rain is making an appearance. Can we ask that the children now start to bring jumpers and coats when 

appropriate into school, if the children don’t have a jumper/coat and it is raining, we may ask them to stay inside 

(which we don’t like to do!) so they aren’t wet and cold for the rest of the day!  

This week, we’d like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves: 

Wrens 

Lottie-For working collaboratively to choregraph a gymnastics routine with Megan, to perform to the rest of the 

class. 

Megan-For working collaboratively to choregraph a gymnastics routine with Lottie, to perform to the rest of the 

class. 

Logan-For showing excellent resilience and determination when faced with challenges in learning. 

Jays 

Charlie-For focussing well in maths and showing that perseverance pays off. 

Gideon-For showing courage and confidence since you joined Jays class and Worplesdon Primary School 

Grace-For fantastic focus in researching, planning and writing her non-chronological report on Labradors. 

Mahefa -For living by the school values, being an excellent role model and demonstrating friendship. 
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Kestrels 

Jessica-For brilliant independent work in Art creating a papier mâché mask. 

Freya-For great involvement in both of your P.E lessons this week! 

Henry-For fantastic independent work in English, writing your non-chronological report using parenthesis. 

Jack G-For amazing contributions in inclusion Maths this week, displaying wonderful and polite manners. 

 

Finally, if you ever have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to catch us on the playground at the end of 

the day. However, we know that lots of Year 6 children walk out to meet an adult, so alternatively you can email us 

(no matter how small a question or problem may be!) on the addresses below: 

Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

 

Have a great weekend, 

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands 
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